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Reference:   FOI.6144.21 

Subject:    Specialist Epilepsy consultations 

Date of Request: 3 June 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
We therefore formally request under FOI, why there is a problem with funding continuity of this 
specialist fundamental healthcare clinic (epilepsy). 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that the Specialist Epileptic Clinics delivered by 
Professor Kerr are not ending, due to a lack of funding. Ongoing discussions are taking place 
between the UHB’s relevant services, to identify an appropriate route to ensure the continuation of 
the service and that patients’ care needs are met. 
 

 


